
 

Key Decision Details 
 

 Decision Name Licensing Act 2003  

 Date of Decision 11 September 2003  

 Decision maker Cabinet  

 Describe the Decision 
taken

 

 

Agreed to employ two 
additional members of staff 
in the Licensing Section of 
the Central Services 
Administration Section for 
a temporary period of 2 
years and to undertake a 
review in the 2nd year of 
operation and noted that 
the potential financial 
impact in 2004/05 will form 
an unavoidable MTP bid in 
this year’s review of the 
programme. 

 

 
What were the reasons 

for taking the 
Decision?

In response to the implications of the 
Licensing Act 2003  

 

What alternative 
options were 

considered and 
rejected?

None  

 Conflict of interest and 
dispensation None  

 Is the decision a Key 
Decision? Yes  

 
Was the decision 

included in the Forward 
Plan

Yes  

 
Was the decision 

subject to the urgency 
proceedings?

No  

 

List the background 
papers to any report 

considered by the 
Decision Taker

Licensing Act 2003 
 
Draft Statutory Guidance on the draft 
 
Council MTP Programme 

 

 Person Making this 
report Mrs H Taylor  



 

Date upon which the 
Decision will come into 

force, subject to no 
call-in

22 September 2003  

 Accompanying 
Documents

Licensing Act 2003  

 

  
 

 


